
 

Opportunity to feedback about 
Sheffield Teaching Hospitals Ward Information Boards 

 

 
 
We are improving the 
information we display at 
the entrances to our wards.  
 
We would really like your 
feedback to ensure the 
information is useful to 
patients and visitors.   
 
 
 
We are collecting views on 
the information boards via 
an online survey; 
http://ratenhs.uk/ePrig1  

 
 
 

One of the survey questions 
asks which information 
board you prefer – the 3 
example options are here. 
 
 
Please contact 
sth.patientexperience@nhs.
net if you have any queries 
or further feedback about 
the ward information 
boards. 
 

 
 
Example 1 

 
 

Example 2 

 
 

Example 3 

 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fratenhs.uk%2FePrig1&data=04%7C01%7Cjames.martin%40disabilitysheffield.org.uk%7C95ffd154efa84874b76308da1d331a74%7C61581cb6942b4c4d9c5a7638ec110058%7C1%7C0%7C637854403236041815%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=c42QrlcbzS7h4Ty8vNl46XLA%2F1DgG8bZJ215FTQolq8%3D&reserved=0
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